
 

Use of “My Number” will start from January 

 

 

From January 2016, you will be required to report your “My Number” when you go 

through legally stipulated administrative procedures that are related to social  

security, taxation, and disaster response, for which you need to present your 

“Notification Card” or “Individual Number Card”. The said procedures are only  

examples among many. Business owners need to get presentation of “My Number” from 

their employees as they need it when they proceed with the procedures for taxation  

and social insurance. Also there may be the case where you will be required to present  

your “My Number” by financial institutions like a securities company, an insurance  

company and others.  

 

Precautions when you use “My Number” 

 

●You need some proof for your “My Number” 

  You need to present “Notification Card” or “Individual Number Card” to verify 

  your “My Number” which you filled in an application form or other paper. 

●Identity verification is compulsory 

  In order to prevent impersonation fraud, you are required to prove yourself by an 

identification when you use your “My Number” for some procedures. 

●You will never be asked to tell “My Number” by phone 

  The law stipulates the scope where “My Number” can be used. And identity  

verification is strictly carried out when you use your “My Number” for the 

procedures, so you will never be asked to tell your “My Number” by phone. If you 

got any suspicious call, cut the phone right away, and if you feel uneasy with that 

call, you can contact the consumer hotline No. 188 (IYAYA) or police station for 

consultation. 

 

 

 

For more information of “My Number” system: 

 

Please call “My Number” general free dial 0120-95-0178 in Japanese 

  (weekdays: 0930～2200 hours, Saturdays, Sundays, national holidays: 0930～1730  

hours, excluding year-end & new year holidays,) 

or 0120-0178-26 in foreign languages  

(weekdays: 0930～2000 hours, Saturdays, Sundays, national holidays: 0930～1730  

hours, excluding year-end & new year holidays) 

http://www.cas.go.jp/jp/seisaku/bangoseido 

 



 

 

 

FM Radio Station (Bay FM) 78.0MHz Will Start on January 7 (Thu) 

 

 

 

There will be a radio program “MATSUDO HAPPY☆topics”  

which provides information about Matsudo city 

at 1553 hours every Thursday. 

 

   This is a new FM radio program of four minutes which provides you with Matsudo’s 

topics such as how to raise kids lively, how to take healthy food and others. 

   The program will be cheerfully conducted by DJ Ms. Michiyo Sakai together with 

some guests of Matsudo citizens!  


